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Buy a Brick, Summer Camp, Drive-In Movie Night, Alumnus Hugh Grinnell

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

Brick by Brick

There is one week left to order your brick
with FREE clip art! Any brick ordered by
June 30 will be included in our inaugural
construction. Watch the attached video for
a statement from Alumnus Tim Radcliff
about why you should buy your brick today.

Don't miss out! Make sure you're a part of
this enduring legacy at TABC, and that your
brick is included in our unveiling this fall.

Order your brick today!

Sign up for Summer Camp!

Summer Camp is July 19-25

Join us for an amazing week of music, fun,
and adventure. All participants will receive
high-quality music instruction from TABC
Director, Dr. Julian Ackerley. The week is a
great opportunity for choristers to bond and
spend time together.

Call (520) 296-6277 or go to our website for
information.

Drive-In Movie Night

This is a private, safe event open to TABC
families. We'll have a free movie, popcorn,
and soda for all that attend! It will be a fun
family night out, and a chance to see your
chorus friends (from a safe distance, of

https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fn7W5kk2s8k
http://polarengraving.com/tucsonarizonaboyschorus
https://www.boyschorus.org/
https://boyschorus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/TABC-Summer-Day-Camp-Flyer-2020-REGISTER.pdf


course). Please RSVP here by Saturday,
June 27. We look forward to seeing you
there!

Meet an Alumnus: Hugh Grinnell

Hugh Grinnell was in the Chorus 1951-1955. Hugh
has remained engaged with the chorus through our
Alumni Association. He attended our reunion last fall,
and was one of the first to purchase a brick for our
Commemorative Brick Walkway!

In the photo seen here, Hugh is displaying his book,
The Father of Glacier National Park. The book is a
history of Glacier National Park told through the
writings of George Bird Grinnell, a distant cousin of
Hugh. Contact Hugh directly to obtain a book at
520-488-6809.

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!
Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"

TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for
Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
your support can change the life of a chorister.
Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.

Call us at 520-296-6277 for more information.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMEwlXqgcefSk4Xin0MhfqE6NDJo6GBaWoikKIdgO0jhzEgA/viewform

